
Public Advisory 

All concerned are informed that carrying of SATELLITE 

PHONES by foreigners while on a visit to India is banned.  It has 

been brought to our notice that people entering Indian territory are 

still violating this advisory.  Any transgression of this advisory may 

be viewed seriously by relevant authorities in India.   


